
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Marjorie E Garcia for Nicole Mayberry  
Date:  7/08/22   
Subject: Mid-Atlantic Regional Director 
 
 
The Mid- Atlantic Regional Directory, Nicole Mayberry, retired her  position July 1, 
20 22. Pr ior  to leaving the WV DDS, Nicole recounted her  activities f or  the region. 
 
As a f irst year  Regional Director , she was mentored by Kristina Burbank (RD). 
Nicole f orwarded emails f rom the President as needed and reached out to 
chapters and members at large to of f er  support and answer questions. She 
f orwarded inquir ies to the President and Board as appropriate.  
 
Nicole attended the Midyear  Board meeting in Baltimore, Maryland and 
contr ibuted signif icantly to the discussions.  
 
Reports f rom the Region: 
 
VADE (Virginia): 
Unf ortunately, working remotely has signif icantly af fected member 
participation within our chapter  and I do not have anything to submit f or  the end 
of  the year  report. However, our  agency has mandated most employees return 
to the of f ice this month. I am hopeful that with most of  the staf f  returning to the 
of f ice, VADE can recruit more members and revitalize chapter  activities. In the 
past, we've held back to school supply dr ives, Toys f or  Tots and Santa f or  
Seniors community events. Additionally , VADE will be sending 2 members to the 
NTC in VT. We will also be sending 2 door pr izes, along with an auction item. As a 
past conf erence participant, I am excited that the NTC has returned this year  and 
wish you continued success as you move NADE f orward.    
 
CADE (Washington DC) 
I'm sorry to report that we don't have any news to submit. We don't currently 
have a chapter  president.  We haven't had chapter  activity since our of f ice 
closed f or  the pandemic in March 20 22.  We were gearing up to have a 
"Caribbean Feast" when our of f ice abruptly closed. During the pandemic we had 
no activities and little to no interest f rom staf f  to participate in any activities 
virtually .  When we returned to the of f ice in July 20 21, there was still no interest, 
so the board dissolved. CCP email correspondence was shared with CADE 
members.  
 
Respectfully  Submitted by  
 
Marjor ie E Garcia, f or 
Nicole Mayberry  

 
 


